
Minnesota School of Cosmetology Woodbury and Plymouth campuses will: 
 

Accept all transfer hours from Regency students affected in the closure (students with less than 25% 
of the program remaining are contingent on NACCAS petition of variance approval – submitted to 
NACCAS on 10/7/2016) 
 
Offer the following class start dates with the possibility to offer additional start dates as deemed 
necessary. 
 

October 10th 2016 
October 17th 2016 
November 14th 2016 
 

Mentor system which pairs a Minnesota School of Cosmetology student with a Regency student - to 
provide extra support to Regency students in getting acclimated to our campus. 
 
Students will attend an informative orientation prior to beginning classes. 
 
Students will begin by learning everything specific to Minnesota School of Cosmetology campus 
structure and our educational delivery to ensure they feel comfortable. This includes but is not 
limited to Minnesota School of Cosmetology:  
 

 Policies and procedures 

 Product lines used  

 Techniques we teach – including but not limited to hair color, haircutting, skin care, nails, 
relaxers, perming etc. 

 
During the transition period students will be tested on their skill level. We will use their results to 
make sure they receive the appropriate training wherever it’s needed. 
 
If students reach 1550 hours and are not licensure ready students will continue their education with 
Minnesota School of Cosmetology at no additional cost. 

 


